
The PSHEe and RE 
(Relationship Education) 

curriculum at Richard Clarke

How and what will my child be taught?



Why has PSHEe and RE become statutory?

The Children and Social Act 2017 introduced a new legalisation on 
Relationship and Health Education in schools due to their concern over 

the risks of children growing up in a digital world. 



Is there a PSHEe and RE policy?

As a school we have written a PSHEe and RE policy of how this subject will be 
taught at Richard Clarke and this was shared with parents on the website in 

the Spring Term. You can find it on this link: 
https://www.richardclarke.staffs.sch.uk/teaching-learning/pshe/

Alternatively, if you would like a paper copy then please ask at the 
office.  

https://www.richardclarke.staffs.sch.uk/teaching-learning/pshe/


What is changing and how?



What does this mean for the children at Richard 
Clarke?



What will my child be taught in KS1 and KS2?



What resources will be used to deliver this?

At Richard Clarke, we have brought into the resource 
1decision which is a child friendly tool used to teach areas 

of the Relationship and Health Education curriculum. 



What resources will be used to deliver this?

The children are taught using videos which encourages them 
to make the right decision and encourages discussion and 

critical thinking opportunities. There is also engaging 
activities that are used to follow up the video content which 

highlight pupil’s progression.      



What do the children say about the resource?

“ I like PSHE and 1decision because you get to watch 
videos and make the right choice”.

“I think the 1 decision website is very good because you 
can get information and it also helps me understand 

more about everyday safety for the future”. 



What do the children say about the resource?

If you have any questions or queries then please do not 
hesitate to contact Miss Wain at: 

j.wain@richardclarke.staffs.sch.uk
or Mrs Hanson at:

headteacher@richardclarke.staffs.sch.uk
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